
ZONING PERMITS 
 

MUST BE APPROVED BY THE PLANNING AND ZONING 
BOARD AND THE TOWN COUNCIL. 

 
Planning and Zoning Board meets the last Thursday of every 

month 
4:00 p.m. at Town Hall 

 
The Town Council meets the first and third Tuesdays of every 

month 
7:00 p.m. at Town Hall 

 
If you are considering using your home for anything other than day 
to day living, i.e. Daycare or Salon, You need a permit to do so. If 

you cannot find that information specifically stated in the 
ordinance, we suggest you complete a Zoning Permit Application 

and submit it to the Planning & Zoning Board or the Building 
Inspector and they will advise you. 

 
If your permit is approved you may pick up your permit on the 

Wednesday following the Council meeting that it was approved at. 
 

Town Hall is open Monday through Friday 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 


